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Dosher Foundation receives $100K digital imaging grant

SOUTHPORT—The Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation has received a $100,000
grant from The Cannon Foundation, a private foundation focused on health care, higher
education, and human services across North Carolina.

The grant will help fund digital x-ray equipment at the hospital. The new radiologic
equipment is designed to capture and render a digital image in about five seconds, greatly
increasing efficiency over current equipment which can take several minutes. While already
low, the new equipment will expose patients to even lower doses of radiation. Also, new
images delivered to radiologists will be higher quality than is possible at present.

For more information on Dosher Diagnostic Imaging, call (910) 457-3881.

For more on the Dosher Foundation at (910) 457-3850 or visit
www.Dosher.org/Foundation.

The Cannon Foundation, Inc., is part of the philanthropic legacy of Charles A. Cannon,
industrialist and humanitarian, who was president and chairman of Cannon Mills Company for

more than half a century.

(Editor’s note: Please see photo and caption on page two.)
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Posing (left to right) with a check from The Cannon Foundation are Dosher Diagnostic Imaging

employees Ashley Rauth and Jennifer Pittman, Dosher Foundation members Joyce John,
Melody Ryan, Barbara Boland, Beth Nelson and Clay Fairley, Dosher Foundation President
Lynda Stanley, Foundation members Rebecca Green and Mark Bachara, Dosher Hospital

President & CEO Tom Siemers, and Dosher Foundation members Craig Chancellor, Robert

Howard, Adam Powell, Jeri Robinson, and Russ Thompson.



